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Dear Resident,

We would like to inform you that the City of Ballwin has hired Raineri Construction to perform upcoming
road work in your area as part of the Ries Road Improvements project. The scope of this work includes
several improvements aimed at enhancing the safety, durability, and appearance of the roadways.

Scope of Work
o Resurfacing of the Existing Asphalt
Pavement Striping
Curb Ramp Replacement
Curb and Gutter Replacements
Concrete Driveway Approach Replacement
o Street Lighting Improvements
These improvements are essential for ensuring a safer, more reliable road system, and we ask for your
patience and cooperation during this process.

Project Timeline

Work is scheduled to begin on April 121, 2025, and is expected to be completed by December 31st, 2025.
We understand that this may cause temporary disruptions, and we will do our best to minimize any
inconvenience.

Contact Information
For any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to the project team:
e Sam Talley - Site Superintendent
Phone: 618-960-1896
Email: stalley@rainericonstruction.com
o Ed Hanks - Operations Manager
Phone: 314-221-5532
Email: ehanks@rainericonstruction.com
« Rebecca Tonioli - Project Manager
Phone: 636-497-0280
Email: ntonioli@rainericonstruction.com

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we work to improve your community’s infrastructure.
If you have any concerns or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Civil Project Manager



